
 

Supervisors of the Checklist 

Public Meeting July 11, 2025  

In attendance:  Laurie Burt, Rachel Bartlett, and new member Nancy Zeller 

Meeting began at 9:00 a.m. 

There were several duties to be completed.  After some questions about pending 

30-day removal and much angst with the new voter website updates, it was 

determined that the meeting should be postponed until Nancy is fully legally 

signed on as the new member and further information regarding the new state 

website is gained. 

Meeting was concluded at 10:20 a.m. with a follow-up meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday, July 22, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Rachel Bartlett 

 

 


